WLC REF: MIRQ0129

Sent: 16 October 2014 20:44
To: wlldp
Subject: local plan consultation response

Hi

Attached questionnaire response, but just in case its blank, my main issues are:

e current and likely future public sector budgets mean that the level of infrastructure required
is unlikely to be possible (developer contributions and NPD/PPP arrangements will not
compensate for this)

e needs more emphasis on walking and cycling — so road safety including consideration of
extra road traffic created by new developments

e the specific proposal EO1-0040, from Alan Graham is ‘not preferred’. | hope this means it
won’t be included in the plan. There is no adequate infrastructure in the immediate area
(existing houses are on sceptic tank, no mains gas, narrow bridge, narrow road, electricity
supply would be difficult to expand), also threat to existing Central Scotland Forest Trust
land, — it is a narrow piece of land which only works because it is surrounded by rural area.





